
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 6/6/2014 3:15:22 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: can we chat? 

The GTI meeting? Yes, but in a meeting now. Call you around 4/4:30? 

Michael 
Sent from my iPhone 
Geek Is Chic 

On Jun 6, 2014, at 3:13 PM, "Doll, Laura" < S)pge.com> wrote: 

About the R&D meeting June 20? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pae.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


